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GOD ALWAYS HAS A PLAN 

“You may ask me for anything in my name, and I will do it.” John 14:14 
 

Mission Statement:  Our mission is to show parents the love of Christ, especially at a time when 

their personal pain is hard to endure, and let them know that God is faithful.  Through acts of 

obedience and donations, His work can and will continue.  We pray that this ministry will have an 

impact far beyond our expectations.  

Our Purpose:  Threads of Love is a sewing ministry meeting the needs of newborns and tiny 

premature infants.  

If you are like me, you can’t believe this 
is the last Newsletter of 2024.  They say 
life is like a roll of toilet paper, the closer 
to the end the faster it goes. 
 
Not sure I like that analogy, but hey, is it 
not true???? 



I run out of ideas fast.  I need your help.  Can you PLEASE send me 
ideas from your chapter?  Maybe something you make that isn’t one 
of our “normal” items. 
 
• When you meet 
• How many members 
• Hospitals you donate to 
• Average of how many items per month you donate 
• Where you meet 
• Do you take a break in the summer 
• Do you have a Christmas Party 
• How to you store your items 
• ETC., ETC., ETC. 
 
As we start the new year I would love to hear from you.   
 
WHO WILL BE FIRST IN THE NEW YEAR???? 
 
Well seasoned as well as new chapters can glean from new ideas.  
As I say on the following page, a time may come for me to start a 
new chapter.  I will need lots of help and ideas. 



I read in Proverbs this morning: 
 
Proverbs 23:18, yeap, today is the 23rd.   
 
I would encourage you to read a Proverbs a day.  It only takes a few minutes 
and there are some great teachings to live by. 
 
Proverbs 23:18 “There is surely a future hope for you, and your hope will 
not be cut off.” 
 
This is a big one for my hubby and I right now.  We are planning on moving 
to TN.  That is over 2,000 miles from our now home in California.  Those of 
you in California who live in a mountainous area know the perils of getting 
fire insurance.  We will be near 3 grandkids and 5 great grands.  AND, Sissy 
says we will be closer to her.  Please pray for us (Mike and Renee Brogdon) 
as we actively pursue this big move. 
 
When I read this Scripture this morning I was encourage to know that God 
has a hope for us.  And, our hope will not be cut off.  We need to be open to 
His direction. 
 
In Threads of Love and your ministry to hurting families, God has a hope for 
you and the families that will be touched by you.  He will not cut off our 
hope. 
 
Be open to Him and see where He is leading you.  Both in your personal life 
and your ministry. 
 
 



 

 

How to report your monthly tallies on line: 
 
1. Log in 
2. Select “Chapter Leaders” 
3. Select Docs and Forms 
4. Select Tally Report 
5. OR this link… 
https://threadsoflove.org/tally-report/ 
 
 





Several of you have asked where to get the socks for the Lovie Dolls.  Here are a 
few places some are using. 
 
Some use Eros Wholesale, but the socks are lager now than they used to be.  The 
still use them. 
  
OR 
 
neal.marks@creativeknitwear.com 

P.O. Box 921852 

Norcross, GA  30010 

If you would like to watch the Threads of Love Zoom Video that we did 
you can find it under Members Content. 
 
Go to Chapter Leaders Log In 
Members Content 
TOL Zoom Meeting: Feb 16, 2024 
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